
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to adopt dialogue to resolve current political crisis

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received in his office in Baghdad the

Secretary-General of the Kurdistan Islamic Union, Mr. SalahulDeen Mohammed Bahaa Al-Din on

23/5/2022, and he discussed with him the developments of the political scene and ways to end

the crisis and resolve to a government capable of serving its people and achieving their

aspirations.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of all parties conceding to each other and meeting in

the middle, as tension and escalation will not lead to a result and that dialogue and the

priority of the public interest are enough to solve the crisis and guarantee the rights of all

components. H.E. added that achieving balance is a necessary prelude to achieving political

stability.


